
On Wednesday 1st November, a group of students and staff 
from the Naval Base Secondary School in Singapore visited      
Ektra as part of a cultural tour. Many Ektra students were        
involved in the activities including those in the GAC program.    
Below Miss Tonrug and Miss Phurichaya from 10A are guiding 
the visiting students through the process of making fish with 
dried palm leaves...one of the many activities they enjoyed 
whilst here.  

A first for GAC at Ektra, Ms. Tipaya 
Peungcharoenkun, who was in our first 
GAC class, has recently attained her Ph.D. 
in Liberal Arts. Through all her years of 
busy university life, Tipaya still found the 
time to visit school regularly to give work-
shops and help in the training of young 
students going in for debate and speech 
competitions. We are all so proud... 
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Positivity        

Enjoy the unexpected, 

even when it is not what 
you expected originally.                                  

Keep a gratitude journal.                               

Tell someone you know 

that they did a great job 
(and mean it).                                         

Remind yourself “Never a 

failure, always a lesson”. 
Make every failure a new 
learning opportunity.           

Accept that things do not 

always turn out as you 
want them to, but learn 
from your mistakes.      

Coming Soon 

• Holidays                                                            
5th Dec. (Father’s Day)   

 11th Dec. (Constitution Day) 

23rd Dec. - 1st January             
Christmas & New Year 

• Christmas Shows                                                                      
19th - 21st December       

• AFR Day                                                                             
22nd December         

GAC - Ph.D.

Cultural Ties


